
A Public Hearing is scheduled for December 10th, 2024, at 9 AM in the Board of Commissioners Meeting 
Room located at the Lamar County Administration Building, 790 Veterans Parkway. A copy of the complete 
proposed 2025 budget is available for public inspection during regular business hours in the Board of 
Commissioners office at 408 Thomaston Street. All oral and written comments concerning this proposed 
2025 budget will be considered. 

The proposed 2025 budget will be voted on during a regular scheduled meeting on December 17th, 2024, 

at 7:00 pm in the Board of Commissioners Meeting Room located at the Lamar County Administration 

Building, 790 Veterans Parkway, Barnesville, GA 30204. 

The following is a summary of the Lamar County Board of Commissioners proposed budget for Calendar 

Year and Fiscal Year 2025. 

 


